
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – May 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Here we go again!  Goes from early spring to 
supper HOT summer!  Need to break out the 
sun screen and crank up the air conditioner!  At 
least down here the ground isn't hard as a rock 
yet thanks to all the rain we are having!  
   
We met on May 13th with 10 members in 
attendance.    
   

We discussed many things and finalized the clubs members only picnic and hunt 
which will be held on June 8th at our usual place.  
   
DON'T FORGET OUR MEETING TIME IS CHANGING FOR THE SUMMER  
MONTHS STARTING IN JUNE TO 6:30 PM AT THE FORTY FORT MUNICIPAL 
BUILDING AND RUNNING THROUGH SEPTEMBER! EXCEPTION JUNES 
MEETING WHICH WILL BE HELD AT THE CLUB PICNIC!  
   
Don't forget to bring a covered dish to share at the picnic!  
   
Discussion was had about changes for the clubs Open Hunt for future years, also 
about fund raisers, which discussions will continue to see what we can come up 
with!  
   
Finds of the Month:  Misc.: Mike Mazur----Token  
                                 Jewelry:  Nick Bidding----Ring  
   
Membership Drawing:  By Derr  
   
Well that is all for now, HAPPY DETECTING  

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


